
 

 

  
 
 
 

Date: Friday 18th October 2024 
Our ref: CLL/sjt 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Re: Duke of Edinburgh extra-curricular award 
  
Sue Clancy our DofE Manager at St Bernard’s, after many years of service has retired, and we no longer have the 
capacity in school to provide the Duke of Edinburgh extra-curricular award. Should students still wish to partake in 
DoE, they can register their interest and partake in the award through the Open Group in Southend. They run DofE 
groups in Southend usually between January and September each year.  
 
Please register your interest at the earliest opportunity by emailing info@southenddofeopengroup.co.uk to secure a 
space. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  

 
  
Miss C Campbell 
KS3 Science Coordinator 
Head of Year 9 
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